
Brass Castle 2017 Spelling Bee 

Our annual PTA sponsored Spelling Bee is taking place on 

January 11th at 6:30pm at Brass Castle School with a snow date 

of January 17th 2017. 

Spelling Bee participants must register at the check-in desk no 

later than 6:15pm. 

If you would like to volunteer at this event please contact 

Sinead Twohig 908-255-5094 as soon as possible. 


